
Cedar Mountain Elementary Announcements    Monday, January 4, 2021 

1.  Your MOST important job before you come to school is make SURE you have your mask! Also, 

go through the Home Health Screening sheet each morning. 

2. Parents: if your child is out for the day, coming late, or leaving early, please send a note to the 

office or call 557-2251.  Thank you. 

3. Remember to save your pop tabs, and UPC's from Country Hearth bread.  If you have any more clip 

Box Tops, please send them to school. 

4. NOTCE:  If you bring your own lunch and take a milk, it is NOT free.  You will be paying for that 

single milk.  Also, 1st - 5th, snack milk is NOT free. You must pay for that snack milk.  You must 

send money for snack milk. The only free meal is Breakfast and Lunch, until December 31st.  Any 

questions, please call.  Thanks. 

5. COUGAR SHIRTS:  The office in Franklin has Youth small and medium t-shirts for sale for $5.00 

each. There is only one hooded sweatshirt, size youth medium, for $10.00. Please contact the office, 557-

2251, if interested. 

6. Remember the early out on Fridays, dismissal is at 12:10. 

7. Happy New Year! Hope you had a fun and safe Holiday! 

 


